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SUICIDE AWARENESS 

 
The board wishes to ensure that appropriate staff training for suicide awareness and 
prevention as required by state statutes is conducted on an annual basis.  All district 
nurses, teachers, counselors, school psychologists, administrators, school social workers, 
and any other appropriate personnel shall receive at least one hour of such training each 
year. 
 
The training should include such topics as how to identify appropriate mental health 
services both within the school and also within the larger community, and when and how 
to refer youth and their families to those services. 
 
It shall be the responsibility of the superintendent to implement and monitor this training. 
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